Patrick Copas

From: Lands Ministerials Mailbox

Sent: Thursday, 21 January 2021 12:55 PM

To: Patrick Copas

Subject: Major Projects — New Request for Advice - West Culburra Mixed Use Subdivision (SSD-3846)

(Shoalhaven City)- Amendment report

Categories: Agency Response

Hi Patrick

Crown Lands has the following comments for this proposal, as an adjoining land manager and oyster
industry stakeholder:-

e Has no objections to the Concept Plan as advertised

e Retains concerns over sediment and erosion controls during construction of each stage

e Looks forward to reviewing any subsequent DAs and any supporting Stormwater Management Plans,
Construction and Operational Environmental Management Plans and Sediment and Erosion Control Plans.

Thanks
Kirstyn
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Our Vision: Together, we create thriving environments, communities and economies.

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional
custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our
work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and
economically.





